
 

Friday, August 18, 2017 

QBP Pathway Improvements launching on Monday, August 21st! 

This Monday, after months of coordination between staff and physicians and the QBP team and extensive patient 

engagement, Windsor Regional Hospital is rolling out the QBP Pathway Improvement Program.  This will start with newly 

admitted patients with primary diagnoses of COPD, Community Acquired Pneumonia, CHF, Ischemic Stroke and Hip 

Fracture.  

Now, when someone is diagnosed with any of the above conditions, a standardized care plan is put in motion so that 

everyone – clinical staff, physicians, patients and family members – are all on the same page and know what to expect 

throughout the patient journey.  The program includes best practice medical orders (Order Sets), guides to care (Clinical 

Pathways) and patient and family information (Patient Experience Pathways) which will improve care for patients.  In a 

trial with stroke patients on 8W this new standard of care has resulted in patients staying for an average of one day less 

in hospital.   

Training has taken place in all units that will be part of the program.  If you have any questions as these new processes 

and document are launched, please reach out to your Manager or Clinical Practice Manager. 

Have a great weekend! 

The SOP Team  

future@wrh.on.ca  
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